
The Hyde Park Middle School
Title I Team 

Needs Your Help.

Federal law mandates that all Title I schools must update and distribute to parents a written Parent and 
Family Engagement Policy saying how it will support the involvement of parents each year. This plan must 

be developed by the school, with full involvement of parents.  Hyde Park will be holding two parent 
meetings to write the 2018 - 2019 Parent and Family Engagement Policy. 

When: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 @ 2:15 p.m. & Tuesday, October 9, 2018 @ 1:15 p.m.
Where: Room 208 (with Mrs. Heilman)
What:  The purpose is to work collaboratively to create a policy that supports family 

   Involvement in all aspects of our school community.


